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USDA Approves 30-Day Voluntary Waiver on Livestock Program 

  

Spokane, Wash., August 23, 2012 ---- USDA’s Risk Management Agency (RMA) announced approval of 

the voluntary waiver of Livestock Risk Protection (LRP) Basic Provisions 30-day ownership requirement 

due to severe drought.  

  

In keeping with USDA measures to assist producers in managing drought conditions, Approved 

Insurance Providers (at their sole discretion) may waive the 30-day ownership requirement for LRP 

Specific Coverage Endorsement (SCE) policies. Possible eligibility for the waiver would apply to policies 

purchased August 2, 2011 through August 16, 2012, subject to verification of proof of ownership.  

  

The waiver does not affect actuarial performance of the LRP policy and permits producers to market 

their livestock as necessary while the policy continues in force.  

  

Producers are encouraged to visit their livestock insurance agent to learn details specific to their LRP 

policy. Federal livestock insurance program policies are sold and delivered solely through private 

livestock insurance companies and agents.  A list of livestock insurance agents is available at all USDA 

Service Centers throughout the United States or on the RMA Web site 

http://www3.rma.usda.gov/tools/agents/. 

  

  

USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer. To file a complaint of discrimination, write: USDA, 

Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Ave., SW, 

Washington, DC 20250-9410 or call (866) 632-9992 (Toll-free Customer Service), (800) 877-8339 (Local 

or Federal relay), (866) 377-8642 (Relay voice users). 

  



 


